
 
 
 

DO NOT DOCKET – SUPPLEMENTAL FILING – TG-180933 
 
 
December 5, 2018 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Re: Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118 
Disposal Cost Recovery Filing 
 
On behalf of Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118, is filing revised tariff pages correcting rates from the original 
filing in TG-180933, per instructions from Scott Sevall. 
 
 
The supplemental tariff pages is in the attached file:  [BDI Tariff No 94 Revised Tariff Pages_Jan2019 (DA 
05Dec2018).xlsx] 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (509)547-2476. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 

 
 
Dave Atwell 
Pricing Manager 
Basin Disposal, Inc. 
 
cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal, Inc. 
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